

Brodin L. Walters Administrator

Mark Easterling Zoning Inspector

Cody Grodi Zoning Intern

Heather Alfaro Zoning Clerk

City of Perrysburg

Division of Planning and Zoning

201 West Indiana Avenue Perrysburg, Ohio 43551-1582 (419) 872-8060 • Fax (419) 872-8019 www.ci.perrysburg.oh.us

June 12, 2017

Dear Joel,

I wanted to let you know that I don't normally compose recommendation letters without being asked but in this case I felt compelled to make an exception.

During the city's recent Riverside Park project as well as the Hood Park project I was fortunate enough to work with you and your crew on some of the most prominent features of the park, the paver plaza and retaining walls. It was my absolute pleasure to have Michigan Pavers & Walls involved in these projects.

Unlike many companies your crew members were as polite, professional and accommodating as yourself. Every day I was beyond impressed with every aspect of your company. Your crew not only worked quickly and did a great job but was also always very available to me to provide an update or accommodate minor tweaks here and there. It was obvious to me throughout the project that you wanted us to be pleased, impressed and informed about the status of your portion of the work.

The professionalism and attention to detail that you and your crew provided did not go unnoticed and will certainly result in future work opportunities for you in the City of Perrysburg if you'd like to return.

Without a doubt, I can confidently say that your company has been one of the best I've worked with during my employ with the city. Please share this letter with Chuck and the rest of the crew at Michigan Pavers & Walls and extend my sincere thank you to all of them.

Sincerely,

Brodin L. Walters

Brosh L. Walt

Administrator